

Dear MBC Family,

While we have seen a good bit of melting of the weekend's snow, there is still a good bit of ice and snow in the church parking lot and on the sidewalks. In addition, the current forecast is calling for freezing temperatures by 8:00 p.m. and the possibility of more winter precipitation.

In the interest of the safety of our members and regular attendees, we are cancelling Choir Practice and our Wednesday evening Bible Study this evening. If you know of someone in our congregation who does not use email or the internet, please call them and let them know.

Please keep warm and safe, and we look forward to seeing you all this Sunday morning for Sunday School and Worship Service!

Grace and peace,  
Mark Gaskins, Pastor  
Sarah Davis, Chair of Deacons